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October 7, 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

At the end of the school day, new chromebooks were distributed to all sixth, seventh, and eighth grade students.  Tomorrow, Thursday, October 8th, we will be sending home chromebooks with our third, fourth, and fifth grade students.  

If you have any questions about the new chromebook, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher or the school office.  Thank you!

Sincerely Yours,
Lisa Goddard
Lisa Goddard, Principal


…where all students are given the opportunity to reach their highest potential. 
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